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Cisco Catalyst 3560 Series Switches 

Product Part 
Number 

Port Speed Number 
of Ports 

Uplinks Software 
Image 

When 
to Buy 

Cisco 
Catalyst 
3560-8PC 

WS-C3560-
8PC-S 

10/100 
with IEEE 
802.3af 
and Cisco 
prestandard 
Power over 
Ethernet 
(PoE) 

8 1 dual-
purpose 
10/100/1000 
and Small 
Form-Factor 
Pluggable 
(SFP) port 

IP Base For 
deployments 
outside the 
wiring closet 
requiring 
low-density 
access with 
PoE 

Cisco 
Catalyst 
3560-24TS 

WS-C3560-
24TS-S 

10/100 24 2 SFP-
based ports 

IP Base For networks 
requiring 
low-density 
access, 
Layer 2+ 
features, 
and one or 
more fiber 
uplinks 

Cisco 
Catalyst 
3560-24TS 

WS-C3560-
24TS-E 

10/100 24 2 SFP-
based ports 

IP Services For networks 
requiring 
low-density 
access, 
advanced IP 
routing, and 
one or more 
fiber uplinks 

Cisco 
Catalyst 
3560-48TS 

WS-C3560-
48TS-S 

10/100 48 4 SFP-
based ports 

IP Base For networks 
requiring 
medium-
density 
access, 
Layer 2+ 
features, 
and one or 
more fiber 
uplinks 

Cisco 
Catalyst 
3560-48TS 

WS-C3560-
48TS-E 

10/100 48 4 SFP-
based ports 

IP Services For networks 
requiring 
medium-
density 
access, 
advanced IP 
routing, and 
one or more 
fiber uplinks 

Cisco 
Catalyst 
3560-24PS 

WS-C3560-
24PS-S 

10/100 
with IEEE 
802.3af 
and Cisco 
prestandard 
PoE 

24 2 SFP-
based ports 

IP Base For networks 
requiring 
low-density 
access, 
PoE, Layer 
2+ features, 
and one or 
more fiber 
uplinks 

Cisco 
Catalyst 
3560-24PS 

WS-C3560-
24PS-E 

10/100 
with IEEE 
802.3af 
and Cisco 
prestandard 
PoE 

24 2 SFP-
based ports 

IP Services For networks 
requiring 
low-density 
access, 
PoE, 
advanced IP 
routing, and 
one or more 
fiber uplinks 
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Product Part 
Number 

Port Speed Number 
of Ports 

Uplinks Software 
Image 

When 
to Buy 

Cisco 
Catalyst 
3560-48PS 

WS-C3560-
48PS-S 

10/100 
with IEEE 
802.3af and 
Cisco pre-
standard 
PoE 

48 4 SFP-
based ports 

IP Base For networks 
requiring 
medium-
density 
access, 
PoE, Layer 
2+ features, 
and one or 
more fiber 
uplinks 

Cisco 
Catalyst 
3560-48PS 

WS-C3560-
48PS-E 

10/100 
with IEEE 
802.3af 
and Cisco 
prestandard 
PoE 

48 4 SFP-
based ports 

IP Services For networks 
requiring 
medium-
density 
access, 
PoE, 
advanced IP 
routing, and 
one or more 
fiber uplinks 

Cisco 
Catalyst 
3560G-24TS 

WS-
C3560G-
24TS-S 

10/100/1000 24 4 SFP-
based ports 

IP Base For networks 
requiring 
low-density 
10/100/1000 
access, 
Layer 2+ 
features, 
and one or 
more fiber 
uplinks 

Cisco 
Catalyst 
3560G-24TS 

WS-
C3560G-
24TS-E 

10/100/1000 24 4 SFP-
based ports 

IP Services For networks 
requiring 
low-density 
10/100/1000 
access, 
advanced IP 
routing, and 
one or more 
fiber uplinks 

Cisco 
Catalyst 
3560G-
24PS 

WS-
C3560G-
24PS-S 

10/100/1000 
with IEEE 
802.3af 
and Cisco 
prestandard 
PoE 

24 4 SFP-
based ports 

IP Base For networks 
requiring 
low-density 
10/100/1000 
access, 
PoE, Layer 
2+ features, 
and one or 
more fiber 
uplinks 

Cisco 
Catalyst 
3560G-
24PS 

WS-
C3560G-
24PS-E 

10/100/1000 
with IEEE 
802.3af and 
Cisco 
prestandard 
PoE 

24 4 SFP-
based ports 

IP Services For networks 
requiring 
low-density 
10/100/1000 
access, 
PoE, 
advanced IP 
routing, and 
one or more 
fiber uplinks 

Cisco 
Catalyst 
3560G-48TS 

WS-
C3560G-
48TS-S 

10/100/1000 48 4 SFP-
based ports 

IP Base For networks 
requiring 
medium-
density 
10/100/1000 
access, 
Layer 2+ 
features, 
and one or 
more fiber 
uplinks 
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Cisco 
Catalyst 
3560G-48TS 

WS-
C3560G-
48TS-E 

10/100/1000 48 4 SFP-
based ports 

IP Services For networks 
requiring 
medium-
density 
10/100/1000 
access, 
advanced IP 
routing, and 
one or more 
fiber uplinks 

Cisco 
Catalyst 
3560G-
48PS 

WS-
C3560G-
48PS-S 

10/100/1000 
with IEEE 
802.3af 
and Cisco 
prestandard 
PoE 

48 4 SFP-
based ports 

IP Base For networks 
requiring 
medium-
density 
10/100/1000 
access, 
PoE, Layer 
2+ features, 
and one or 
more fiber 
uplinks 

Cisco 
Catalyst 
3560G-
48PS 

WS-
C3560G-
48PS-E 

10/100/1000 
with IEEE 
802.3af 
and Cisco 
prestandard 
PoE 

48 4 SFP-
based ports 

IP Services For networks 
requiring 
medium-
density 
10/100/1000 
access, 
PoE, 
advanced IP 
routing, and 
one or more 
fiber uplinks 
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